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Nadiography Inspection Inc.
P.O. BOX 284 - WOODBRIDGE, N.J. 07095 PHONE (201) 636-4646

J. LEE BALLARD
President

May 17, 1982

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region #1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pa. 19406 Ref. Docket #30-11488

Invoice #0658P
Attention: Thomas T. Martin, Director

Division of Eng. & Technical Insp.

Dear Mr. Martin:

The information regarding License #29-10532-02 covered
in your letter dated 12 January 1982 regarding Radiography
Inspection Inc.'s possession of radioactive material is
correct, however, I do have a question regarding the in-
spection conducted by Miss J. McGinness and the resulting
invoice #0658P.

1. Miss McGinness was conducting an inspection of Consoli-
dated X-Ray Servf.ce Corporation License #4208456-02
for which a $980.00 charge was made.

2. During the above inspection she inquired the status of
Radiography Inspection, Inc. (docket #30-11488) for-
which a $980.00 charge was made.

3. Why is the charge to Radiography Inspection Inc. the
same as Consolidated X-Ray Service Corp.? One is
minimal paper work, the other average paper work.
One required a trip, the other required no trip.

Sincerely,
RADIOGRAPHY INSPECTION INC. ;
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J. Lee Ballard
h I President
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